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Princess Christian Care Home receive a heartfelt thank you
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Marion Taherian, General Registered Manager at Princess Christine Care Home in Knaphill, Woking was delighted to receive
an email of thanks from a nearby resident last week:
"To all the Staff at Princess Christian.

A group of children and their parents from a local preschool wanted to take the opportunity to make something to thank the

people who have helped during Coronavirus - the Corona Heroes.

They would like to recognise you all as Corona heroes for all the work you have done and continue to do in providing vital

services to the community and to vulnerable people.

Thank you for the amazing job that you do every day. The difference you make to people is immeasurable and is hugely

deserving of recognition. Thank you."

The lady who sent this email (Sarah) attached a beautiful montage showing the children's colourful creations including tissue paper
rainbows, a fingerprint painted rainbow, a rainbow cake, robot costumes, caterpillars, pipe-cleaner animals, a paper-plate ladybird

and a rocket ship!

We feel very humbled by this wonderful message and the children's uplifting artwork. We thank you!
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